
Report – Career Talk with Manipal University counselor  

Mr. Deerendar Kumar Yadav 
On 11 May, 2024 at WMH, The Assam Valley School had the privilege of hosting Mr. Deerendar Kumar 

Yadav, the representative from Manipal University, for a career talk session with our class 12 students. The 

session proved to be incredibly insightful, providing our students with valuable information about the 

various courses, benefits, scholarships, placements, and application processes offered by Manipal 

University. 

 

Mr. Yadav began the session by introducing Manipal University and its five campuses, highlighting their 

locations in Udupi (main campus), Mangalore, Bangalore, Dubai (UAE), and Melaka (Malaysia). He 

elaborated on the university's renowned programs in medical science, engineering, management, liberal arts, 

and more, offering our students a diverse range of academic options to explore. 

 

One of the highlights of the session was Mr. Yadav's discussion on the scholarships offered by Manipal 

University. He explained the criteria and requirements for students to be eligible for a 100% scholarship, 

providing clarity on how our students can avail themselves of this opportunity to pursue their higher 

education goals. 

 

During the last 10 minutes of the session, Mr. Yadav opened the floor for a question-and-answer session, 

where our students enthusiastically engaged with him, asking a plethora of questions. Mr. Yadav patiently 

addressed each query, providing detailed explanations and insights into various aspects of studying at 

Manipal University. The interactive nature of this segment allowed our students to gain a deeper 

understanding of the university's offerings and opportunities. 

 

The Career talk with Mr. Deerendar Kumar Yadav from Manipal University proved to be a highly enriching 

experience for our class 12 students. The session not only provided valuable information about the courses, 

scholarships, and benefits offered by Manipal University but also served as an opportunity for our students 

to interact directly with a university representative and gain firsthand insights into their prospective 

academic journey. 

 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Mr. Yadav for his time, expertise, and invaluable guidance during the 

session. We believe that the knowledge gained from this interaction will empower our students to make 

informed decisions about their future academic pursuits. 


